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Dear legislators,

    Oregon is experiencing more and more air quality issues putting communities at significant
health risk. These risks are especially acute for children and the elderly. We need to fully fund
air quality monitoring and we need to improve our air quality through more stringent air
quality standards. I support HB4002 and SB1508. I oppose SB1541 as it is a step backwards.
For the health and welbeing of our communities we cannot afford to give industry a pass. I
respectfully submit this testimony for your consideration.

Regards,

Liz Trojan
12320 SW 60th Ave
Portland, OR 97219

  

mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

